
 

 

 

Friday 28th March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
We are super excited to announce that our pre-school graduation celebration will be on Tuesday 22nd 
July from 11am until 1pm. All the Seedlings children who are starting school this year and their families, 
are welcome to come along and celebrate this exciting milestone. 
 
Here’s a run through of what we have planned for the day- 
 
11:15-12pm Magician 
12-12:45pm Family picnic lunch/glitter tattoos  
12:45-1pm Handing out certificates and end of year gifts 
1pm onwards Ice cream van (please bring some extra pennies) and early finish 
 
After your child has enjoyed a yummy ice cream from the ice cream van, please then take your child 
home. 
 
As you can appreciate, marking special occasions like these do often come with an added cost. Therefore, 
we do kindly ask for a voluntarily contribution of £4 per child to cover the cost of the magician that we 
have hired for the day. Please can this be in cash form and in an envelope with your child’s name on. This 
can then be handed to a Seedlings member of staff. Please can we ask that we receive all monies by 
Friday 27th June at the latest. 
 
We look forward to celebrating with you all on Tuesday 22nd July 2025. Let’s keep our fingers crossed for 
blue skies and sunshine! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Sherman, Mrs Macfarlane and Mrs Jones 

Tel: 01225 703394          Email: office@forestsandridge.wilts.sch.uk      www.forestsandridge.co.uk 
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